
CEBIB Holds First Years 2015/2016 Induction for Kenyan 
and International Students  
Date and time:  
Tue, 09/15/2015 - 14:49  
 
Location / Venue:  

CEBIB Training Facility 

 

Dr. Linda M. Murungi, explains to the inductees on the importance of active participation 
in CEBIB Journal Club & Seminars. 

On Tuesday, October 15, 2015, the Centre for Biotechnology and Bioinformatics (CEBIB) 
inducted all national and international postgraduate students enrolled for the Masters 
programmes in the Academic Year 2015/2016. The orientation exercise is conducted at the 
beginning of each academic year to acquaint new students to the Centre programmes, services 
and also to provide tips on embarking to life in academic and research careers. 



This year the new students had the invaluable privilege to learn about the intricate balance of 
research-based academics and life from a senior student's perspective. The fresh trainees 
attended sessions that exposed them to the learning resources to empower them in pursuit of 
knowledge at the Centre. Sessions were also organized for the students to familiarize themselves 
with the University policies, rules and regulations in the course of their lectures and research at 
the facility. 

Orientation was not only provided to acquaint new international students with CEBIB, but was 
also tailored to help students become more comfortable with the Nairobi area and the cordial 
Kenyan culture. The diverse student population, vintage-structures coupled with state-of-the-art 
resources and the conducive natural ambience of the cool and lash green environment at the 
College for Biological and Physical Sciences provides a neighborhood unique and conducive for 
learning at CEBIB. Orientation also presented an opportunity for students to know their way 
around the campus and the various amenities. 

 


